
Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com       
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

251-945-5112  

August 4, 2022 

Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 
Jason Reasor - PATHWAYS Counselor 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE: 
 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist  
Email resume to: fabc@att.net 

 
First Fairhope 
Ministry Asst/Receptionist 
(30 Hours) 
Send resume to: 
bshaw@firstfairhope.org 
Or call Brent Shaw at 
251-928-8685 
First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to: 
egc@fbcgulf.com 
 
 

 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resume to: info@fbcloxley.com 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
or call Pastor Greg @  
812-746-8589 

 
New Life Baptist  
Music Minister:  
Email application to:  
Newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com 
Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service. Contact  
Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or  
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
 

 

“BECAUSE THEY HAVE NEVER HEARD” 

 
 
 

The focus for this year’s Annual Meeting is PRAYER  
for the UNREACHED PEOPLE around the world.  
We would like for each church to host and decorate a  

display table spotlighting your mission field whether it be  
internationally, here in the states or locally.  There is no  

limit on the number of tables a church can host. There is no  
food preparation for these tables this year, just representation.  

 It is always a good time of fellowship with all of our churches. 
 

If your church would like to participate and pick a  
country or missionary, please let us know by calling  

251-945-5112 or email us at office@baldwinbaptist.com. 

 

MINISTERS CONFERENCES 
       LOOKING AHEAD 

 
Attendance and fellowship have been great at our Ministers  

Conferences this year. We have had some great speakers. 
 

Our next Ministers Conference will be on Tuesday, August 9,  
11:00 a.m. at First Baptist Church, Silverhill Multi-Purpose  

Building. Our Moderator John Pratt will share an encouraging  
word from God's word. We will also celebrate Nate Diehl's  

15th anniversary of service on our staff and I will be leading  
us in a discussion about some exciting things as we look to  
the future. Our conference will be followed by lunch and  
the Executive Committee Meeting at noon. We have some  

especially important business items as we prepare for 2023. 
 

 On Tuesday, September 20th we will have an extended  
Ministers Conference from 10 a.m. - noon, our focus will be on  

evangelism through the local church. "When The Fire Falls" will  
be our theme. The conference will be led by Terry Long and Rob  
Jackson from the Alabama Baptist State Board of Missions. We  
will meet at First Baptist Church, Silverhill in the Multi-Purpose 

Building.  Lunch will be served after the conference. 
 

I look forward to seeing everyone at these special events. 
 

Rick Ellison 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CHILDREN’S  

MISSIONS 

DAY 
 

September 17, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Baldwin Baptist Association 
108th Annual Meeting 

Bay Minette, First Baptist Church 
October 15, 2022 

mailto:egc@fbcgulf.com

